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Virgin Islands Department of Education Confirms Normal Operations for All 

Public Schools on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 
 

Following recent weather conditions affecting the Territory, the Virgin Islands Department of 

Education (VIDE) announces that all public schools will be open and resume their regular schedules 

on Tuesday, November 12, 2024.  

 

To ensure the safety and readiness of our school campuses, maintenance teams conducted 

assessments, inspecting facilities to verify that recent weather events did not present hazards that 

could disrupt school operations. Based on these findings, it has been confirmed that all public schools 

are prepared to open on schedule. 

 

VIDE emphasizes, however, that weather conditions may shift rapidly. The Department will continue 

to monitor developments and will promptly inform the public if any adjustments to school operations 

become necessary. We encourage parents, guardians, staff, and students to stay tuned to official VIDE 

communication channels for timely and accurate updates. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work to prioritize the safety and well-

being of our students, faculty, and staff. 
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